Strategic Demographics, LLC
PO Box 44385, Baton Rouge, Lovisiana 70804
225-806-2142

April 23, 2021

Mr. Doug Postel
100 West Texas Avenue
Ruston, LA 71270

RE: Redistricting After the 2020 Decennial Census
Dear Mr. Postel:

As you are likely aware, the Federal Decennial Census has come to a close. Louisiana will
receive its 2020 Census numbers in the Fall of 2021. After the 2010 Census, Redistricting, LLC,
including both myself and Dannie Garrett, assisted your jurisdiction the successful adoption of a
redistricting plan that met the requirements of State and Federal law and the United States
Constitution. For the 2020 Redistricting cycle, Mr. Garrett and I have reorganized our efforts as
Strategic Demographics, LLC.

For the 2020 redistricting cycle, there have been some changes to the process of adopting
a new redistricting plan, and we are prepared to guide your jurisdiction through another successful
redistricting process. To that end, we request that the consideration of a Resolution engaging
Strategic Demographics, LLC be placed on an agenda, in accordance with the Contract proposal
attached hereto. Either I or Mr. Garrett will gladly attend the meeting and attempt to answer any
questions that you, other members, or the public have regarding the process and our extensive
collective experienc

liam Blair, PhD
Managing Member




